
 
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 
 
Noranda Aluminum, Inc., et al.,  ) 
      ) 
   Complainants,  ) 
v.      ) Case No. EC-2014-0224 
      ) 
Union Electric Company d/b/a   ) 
Ameren Missouri,    ) 
      ) 
   Respondent.  )  
 

NOTICE OF COMMUNICATION 
 
Issue Date:  May 5, 2014 
 
 Chairman Robert S. Kenney, hereby files the attached letter from Robert A. Soutier, 

President of Greater St. Louis Labor Council, AFL-CIO, regarding the above captioned case. 

  

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 
 
Robert S. Kenney 
Chairman 
 
 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri 
On this 5th day of May, 2014 



Greater St. Louis Labor Council, 

~39 

AFL-CIO 
3301 Hollenberg Drive 
Bridgeton, MO 63044 
Phone: 314-291-8666 
FAX 314-291-8676 
E-mail Stief c. org 

Conunissioner Robert S. Kenney 
Chairman 
Missomi Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street 
P. 0. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

Dear Commissioner Kenney: 

On April 24, 2014 you received a letter from me regarding Noranda's request for rate relief by 
the PSC. I am retracting the letter due to several statements which I have found to be incorrect. 

The St. Louis Labor Council has supported Ameren and its commitment to the State of Missouri 
and its workforce in the past, and will continue to do so. Organized Labor is not taking a stance 
either for or against the PCS decision to grant rate relief to anyone. Our position has and will 
remain on the side of workers. 

Ameren has a strong record of providing good quality jobs which benefit the workers we 
represent at the Council, and for this reason I ask you to disregard the April24, 2014letter. 

I am truly sorry for any confusion created by my error and will, in the future be quicker to 
investigate the facts and examine all the information required for a thorough response. 

Sincerely, 

Robert A. Soutier, President 
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A vo 1 c e for working fa m iIi e s 



cc: Commissioner Stephen M. Stoll 
Commissioner Bill P. Kenney 
Commissioner Daniel Y. Hall 
Commissioner Scott T. Rupp 
Charles Skoda, Noranda 




